
 

 

 
 

 Announcement – Regulated information 
 
  

October 1, 2025 
  
  

Announcement pursuant to Law 3556/2007 
  
  
In implementation of the provisions of Law 3556/2007, as currently in force, and 
Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of the European Parliament and of the Council, and 
following relevant notifications submitted by persons discharging managerial 
responsibilities within the Group, as mentioned below, PPC SA ("PPC") announces the 
following: 
  
•   On September 25, 2025, Ms. Vassiliki Karagiannaki proceeded with the purchase of 

700 shares of PPC for a total consideration of € 9,954.00 
 
• On September 29, 2025 Mr. Ioannis Geraris proceeded with the purchase of 4,688 

shares of PPC for a total consideration of € 66,100.80 
  
•   On September 29, 2025 Mr. Christos Keramiotis proceeded with the purchase of 2,155 

shares of PPC for a total consideration of € 30,126.90  
  
•   On September 30, 2025, Mr. Konstantinos Alexandridis proceeded with the purchase 

of 5,300 shares of PPC for a total consideration of € 74,146.20 
  
•   On September 30, 2025 Mr. Konstantinos Nazos proceeded with the purchase of 

2,200 shares of PPC for a total consideration of € 30,756.00. 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Investor Relations Division  
30, Chalkokondyli str., 104 32 Athens 
Τ:  +30 210 529 2153 
 +30 210 529 3665 
 +30 210 529 3207 
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ir@ppcgroup.com  
  

 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation 
S.A. (www.ppcgroup.com)  at the “Investors Relations” section. 
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